The Secretary

Mr John Carter

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business

 And Education References Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

INQUIRY INTO THE QUALITY OF VOCATIONAL EDUCATION 

AND TRAINING IN AUSTRALIA

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the above named inquiry. 

The Tasmanian Government, through the Department of Education, has prepared the two attached papers for submission to the Senate Committee: one from the Office of Vocational Education and Training (OVET) and one from the Chair of the Board of TAFE Tasmania. 

As encouraged, the submission has been e-mailed to the Committee Secretariat. 

Yours sincerely

Paula Wriedt, MHA

Minister for Education

